
Memo to board 
 
Date: 2/10/21 
 
Regarding Gomez application 
 
Boardmembers: I received a phone call from David Desmarais who is the closest abutter to the proposed 
new garage.  He stated that he had a conversation with Mr. Gomez regarding the setback relief being 
requested and that Mr. Gomez agreed to reduce the request to 5’ of relief instead of 10’.  Mr. Desmarais 
cannot be at the Zoom mtg due to the technical aspects of joining so called to express his thoughts over 
the phone.  
 


